
WELCOME BACK!
Your safety and the safety of everyone in the building is our top priority. We are following 
the health and safety guidelines established by the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention and Public Health Madison and Dane County in addition to continuing our 
rigorous cleaning and sanitizing procedures.

Mask Mandate: 
Until further notice, masks are mandated to be worn at all times in the Fluno Center with 
the exception of in the privacy of your guest room. When eating in any area where food 
is served (Oros Dining Room, Smitty’s Study Pub or Break Stations) masks are to be 
worn until seated in these areas and you are actively eating and/or drinking.

Our commitment:

Enhanced cleaning and disinfecting procedures throughout the building. 

Instillation of social distancing floor markings where applicable. 

Socially distanced positioning of tables and chairs in all meeting, public, and dining 
areas as needed. 

Hand sanitizing stations on every floor. 

Sta� wearing appropriate PPE for their area of work and responsibilities. 

Minimal housekeeping sta� contact during your stay. If you need something from 
housekeeping, please call the front desk and we will take care of it for you.

Our request:

Be respectful of others and observe social distance when possible.  

If you need a mask, we have plenty at the front desk for you. 

Please don’t overcrowd the elevators - don’t worry, we have pretty fast elevators. 

If you need something, please let us know. 

If you see something, please let us know. 

Most importantly, enjoy your stay with us! 

 We’re glad to be back and happier to have you with us.

Your Sta� at the Fluno Center


